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PRESS RELEASE 

The Competition Commission, at its meeting on 26.12.2023, considered the application for 

changing the tariff level for the undertaking “Ujësjellës Kanalizime Vlorë” JSC. 

From the review and assessment of the information on the application for the change of the 

tariff level, the Competition Commission by Decision no. 1042, dated 26.12.2023, decided to 

recommend to the Water Regulatory Body the following: 

1. The changed tariffs, which will be approved by ERRU for the company “Ujësjellës 

Kanalizime Vlorë” SHA, should be oriented towards the cost of the services and be based 

on the principle of non-discrimination. 

2. The approval of the change in tariffs, considered by KKRR (National Regulatory 

Commission), should be published on ERRU's official website. 

3. To make transparent on the official website of the Municipality of Vlorë, UK Vlorë JSC, 

the public hearing sessions held with interested parties for the proposed change of tariffs. 

Furthermore, please consult the official page of the Competition Authority at http://caa.gov.al. 
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